
Long Sutton Primary School 

Class Newsletter 

Year 3 

Class Teachers: Mrs Withers and Miss Bateman 

Teaching Assistants: Mrs Cole and Mrs Thomas  

Welcome to Summer Term 1 of Year 3! We are very excited to be welcoming the children back for the fifth term and we are 

looking forward to exploring new topics and learning lots of new, exciting things!   

Our ‘Enquiry Question’ for this term is: 

‘Beyond the Magic Kingdom: what the Sunshine State is really like?’ 

This question will guide our learning in our Humanities lessons and where possible, we will make cross-curricular links with English. 

Curriculum 

Maths  Fractions 

  Money 

English  Narrative 

Science  Light 

Humanities Geography: Florida 

Art  Sculpture (Mosaic Turtles) 

PE  Basketball 

  Athletics 

Music  Classroom Percussion 

Spanish  La Fruta (fruits) 

RE  Hinduism 

PSHE  Relationships 

 

PE Days: 

This term, our PE lessons will take place on: 

 Monday afternoon  

 Wednesday morning 

Please ensure that your child’s PE kit is brought into school on 

Monday morning and taken home to wash on Friday        

afternoon. 

Earrings must not be worn for PE and long hair must be tied 

back. 

 

Reading 

We will be reading the following texts this term: 

George’s Marvellous Medicine by Roald Dahl 

Leon and the Place Between by A McAllister 

Homework 

Weekly homework for Year 3 consists of: 

 Daily reading (for a minimum of 15 minutes) either of 

books on the reading scheme, or a ‘free reader’ book 

of a child’s choice. Any should be recorded in their 

reading record. 

 Weekly reading comprehension task 

 Weekly maths task and Times Table Practice (TTRS) 

 

Useful Websites 

https://myminimaths.co.uk/ 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/levels/zbr9wmn 

 

Get In Touch 

If you would like to speak to any member of the Year 3 team, 

then you can of course speak to us at the door at drop off 

and pick up time. 

Alternatively, if you wish to make an appointment to speak to 

your child’s class teacher, then please contact the school 

office using the following information: 

Telephone Number: 01406 363381 

E-mail: enquiries@ls.keystonemat.org 

 

https://myminimaths.co.uk/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/levels/zbr9wmn
mailto:enquiries@ls.keystonemat.org

